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Last-minute adjustments delay  

Amazonas 4A launch 

 

Madrid, 13 November 2013. Spanish satellite communications operator HISPASAT announces 

today a delay in the launch of its eleventh satellite, Amazonas 4A, which was scheduled for 6 

December. 

The delay is caused by a number of adjustments that need to be made to boost the satellite's 

reliability in order to ensure it performs correctly in space, stemming from an anomaly detected 

during one of the last tests of the Amazonas 4A before being transported to the launch pad. 

Although tests show that any risk is remote, Hispasat prefers to resolve any problems affecting 

a satellite's performance, however small, before launch given that it considers the robustness 

and reliability of its satellites to be of paramount importance. 

The Amazonas 4A will be launched once this fine tuning has been completed, and the new 

launch date will be announced within the next few days. 

 

About HISPASAT Group 

The HISPASAT Group is composed of companies with a foothold in Spain as well as in Latin 

America, where its Brazilian affiliate HISPAMAR, sells its services. The Group is a leading 

Spanish- and Portuguese-language content broadcaster and distributor, including over 

important direct-to-home television (DTH) and high-definition television (HDTV) digital platforms. 

HISPASAT is one of the world's largest companies in terms of revenue in its sector, and the 

main communications bridge between Europe and the Americas. 

 

 


